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From:                                         Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                                           Tuesday, February 17, 2009 8:02 AM
To:                                               'Mansour Sepehr'
Cc:                                               'Albert M. Cohen'
Subject:                                     RE: Glovatorium Workplan

 
Mansour,
 
Based on your request, the schedule for work plan submittal for case RO0458 is extended to March 5, 
2009.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:msepehr@somaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2009 7:08 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Albert M. Cohen' 
Subject: Glovatorium Workplan
 
Dear Jerry:
 
On behalf of our client, SOMA is requesting a two-week extension for submittal of a workplan for 
conducting an additional investigation at the subject site, as you requested in your directive dated 
December 5, 2008.  We are planning to submit the workplan on or before March 5, 2009, after our client 
and his attorney, Mr. Albert Cohen review the workplan.  Thank you for your kindly consideration in this 
matter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mansour Sepehr
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